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MEMORANDUM 

 

TO:  Planning Commission   

FROM: Hank Kelley, Deputy Planning Manager 

DATE:  January 07, 2025 

SUBJECT: FY25 City Council Policy Agenda Feedback 

 

City Council periodically solicits input from advisory boards and commissions to inform 
the Council's updated policy agenda. No legislative updates have been provided to 
Council since the FY23 Policy Agenda. 

At its December 10, 2024 Working Session, the Planning Commission identified the 
priorities in the below proposed motion for Council consideration. 

If Planning Commission wishes to provide this, or any other feedback, a motion as 
follows would suffice:  

Proposed Motion 
 
The Ann Arbor Planning Commission proposes these items for consideration in the 
City's FY25 Policy Agenda:  
 

• Pursue Michigan Building Code modifications to enhance sustainability and 
housing opportunities, including potential adoption of ZERO Code Renewable 
Energy Appendix. 

 
 

https://a2gov.legistar.com/LegislationDetail.aspx?ID=7041488&GUID=EA57D063-367B-4B61-80F5-34F4457CF0DF

